
HIGHWAY 212 PROJECT
BENTON TOWNSHIP 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION
Carver County, in partnership with Benton Township, the Cities of Norwood Young America and 
Cologne, and MnDOT are working together to identify and implement roadway improvements to 
Hwy 212 from Cologne to Norwood Young America. The objective of the project is to design 
approximately 5-miles of safety and capacity improvements along Hwy 212 between Hwy 34 on east 
side of the City of Norwood Young America to Hwy 36 on the west side of the City of Cologne. 
Planned improvements will repair pavement conditions and address safety and mobility concerns on 
Hwy 212 between Hwy 34 and Hwy 36 in Carver County.

Above drawing shows the recommended four-lane divided highway design with eastbound and westbound
lanes separated by a center median ditch and roadside ditches on the outside shoulders of Hwy 212. Turn
lanes are included at all public road intersections as well as reduced conflict intersections (RCIs) and a
grade separated overpass at Hwy 51. 
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